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03 December 2020

Dear AAPTC Members,

Greetings from the AAPTC Secretariat team. We hope this letter finds you all well and
safe.

ln light of the current COVID-19 pandemic, we understand many members are unable
or restricted from international travel which put the December dates for AAPTC's AGM
in jeopardy and resulted in the postponement until 2021. Recent resurgences of the
COVID-19 pandemic's effects have caused the Secretariat to relook the dates for
zAX. To that end, the AAPTC Chairman {Vietnam} and Secretariat met via WC to
address this extraordinary situation and its implications for the organization of the
2Q24, 2021 , and 2022 annual conferences.

After much consideration, it was decided to postpone the AGM into the end of April
?A?1 {from 26 April to 0{ May 2921 tentatively}, pending the stabilization of the
COVID-19 pandemic; and continue Metnam as the Chair of AAPTC for the
rescheduled AGM.

We apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused; and we thank you for
your understanding and support of our Association. Should you have any questions
or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Vietnam Department of Peacekeeping Operations: Lieutenant Colonel Tuan Anh
TRUONG, Deputy Commandant, at his mobile phone (+S4) 915.003.119 or email
tuanpkc@vahoo.com .

Sincerely Yours

lltuHA$t WASI[,I-UL.HAQ
Brigadier General
Acting Commandant, .BIPSOT and
AAPTC Secretariat


